
 
 

 

March 4, 2020 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter to verify that I conducted the statistical analysis for the following project: 

 

“Skin Closure with Tissue Adhesives vs. Subcuticular Suture after Robotic Urogynecologic 

Procedures” by Sunetris Fluellen et al. 

 

In my opinion, the statistical methods and techniques are appropriate for the research. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to discuss any details, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karen H. Hagglund, MS 

Clinical Scholar 

Medical Education 

Ascension St. John Hospital 

22101 Moross Road 

Detroit, Michigan  48236 

Phone:  313-343-7384; Email:  karen.hagglund@ascension.org 


